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This responds to the Request for Additional Information, dated March 17, 2011, concerning a contribution made by AAPAC 

to Kirk for Senate that was disbursed after the 2010 General Election.  The contribution was intended for debt 

retirement, and upon learning no debt existed, a refund was requested.  The refund was received on March 2, 2011 and 

will be disclosed on AA PAC's April monthly report. 


